
It is the most beautiful month of the year – and what a year it has been. This, our fourth issue of The Doctor’s Post is
all about you, your needs, your thoughts and how we can better support you and your practice. 

We believe that this is not only to our mutual benefit but that it is imperative in ensuring we are ship-shape and ready
for the big BeWell rollout, which we have been telling you about in previous issues. 

Have you had your say with National HealthCare?

As you may be aware, National Healthcare Group is currently conducting some important research into how we can
best support you in providing the exceptional level of care for which our provider network is so well known. 

With this in mind, we invite you to make your voice heard by taking no more than five minutes to complete this short
survey, if you have not already done so: https://bit.ly/3UNFTpx

Please also take a moment to read the National Healthcare Bulletin, which is emailed to you regularly. The most
recent of these contained the first draft of the NHG Patient Charter and we warmly encourage you to weigh in and
give us your valuable perspective on this as a doctor in our network. If you have changed your contact details or are
not receiving The Bulletin for any reason, please reply to this email with your correct, current contact details so that
we can ensure you are kept in the loop at all times. 

To those who have participated in these initiatives so far, National HealthCare wishes to thank you for taking the time
to share your feedback – your input is greatly appreciated. 

Best wishes
Dr Reinder Nauta and Patrick Lubbe 
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